
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 8th July 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you are all enjoying the lovely weather, I’m not sure the children are in school, it has been 

very hot! 

I am writing to inform you that your children have been working very hard this term and now have 

100 class credits! They have consequently earned a class treat which means they would like to have 

a disco.  

 

We would like to arrange this for the afternoon of Thursday 9th July 2015.  The children would 

like to change into party wear so could you please send a change of clothes into school. 

 

If we don’t get to see you, the Year 2 team would like to thank you for a lovely year and wish you a 

very happy and exciting summer break. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Hainsworth  Miss Odain  Mrs Thornburn  Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher   HLTA   Teaching Assistant  Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
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